
Dear Visitors and Guests, 
The Hilton Garden Inn Outer Banks – Kitty Hawk team is trained and ready to provide a safe and 
comfortable getaway for you.  The hotel team will provide enhanced cleaning procedures comprised of 
hospital-grade cleaning products. 
  

• Using higher concentration of Corona Virus killing ingredients in our guest rooms and public 
areas in accordance with CDC guidelines 

• Upgraded protocols including Hilton’s new “CleanStay” program builds upon Hilton’s already 
high standards of housekeeping and hygiene  

• We have added additional disinfecting wipes and hand sanitizer throughout the hotel   
• In efforts to practice social distancing, guest have the option to use their phone to check in 

online and as your hotel key with the use of “Digital Key” 
• Offering touchless food ordering for take-out and  delivery 
• Team member training and daily wellness checks 

 
These are just a few of the steps we are taking in to keep our employees and guests safe and 
comfortable.  Very little is normal during these times, relaxing on the beach, listening to the ocean is still 
as peaceful as always. 
  
Sincerely, 

Jeremy Miller - General Manager 

  


